
PUBLIC NOTICE
Konrad Norman Peters, sole owner of Just One 
More Bar & Grill has changed the name to Bears 
Den Bar & Grill effective June 19, 2015. 
Ownership of the business has not changed. This 
change affects the on-premises beer license 
issued on June 10, 2014 for Just One More Bar 
& Grill located at 750 Hwy. 70E.

Sally Oglesby, City Clerk
City of Crossville, Tennessee


